
WINGMAN
GIN

Our gin’s nose has 
a distinct, yet soft 
blend of juniper 
and corriander. 
Light and dry on 
the tongue is why 
we dub this beauty 
a “Colorado Dry” 
Gin. Floral hints 
follow throughout. 
This is sure to 
change your mind 
about your gins.
80 Proof
Gluten free

BULL’S 
SPICED RUM

Over a year in 
the making, this 
alternative spiced 
rum will bring a 
smile to your face 
and your spirit.
Made from 
Louisiana 
molasses and 
over a dozen 
spices.
80 Proof

CODE FOUR 115 
PROOF CASK 
STRENGTH 
STRAIGHT 
BOURBON 
WHISKEY

Three years aged 
and 99% corn, 
you’ll taste what 
our distiller tastes 
when a barrel is 
opened after a long 
wooden rest. The 
medium heat at 
finish reminds the 
drinker that this is 
a cask strength 
whiskey.
115 Proof

FIVE ALARM 
CINNAMON FIRE 
BOURBON WHISKEY

Smells and tastes 
like all natural 
cinnamon all the 
way through. Keep 
your bourbon flavor 
with a sting of spice. 
Where other 
flavored whiskeys 
restrict tasting the 
ambrosia called 
"whiskey", the Five 
Alarm lets you enjoy 
both worlds.
80 Proof

LEATHERNECK RYE 
WHISKEY

Our Leatherneck is a 
respectable and 
memorable three year 
rye whiskey. A true 
rye nose—smell that 
hearty grain tickle the 
back of your throat. 
Starts soft and grassy, 
then grows 
throughout the mouth 
as a buttery and 
woody spice, finishing 
with a medium heat.
90 Proof

GUARDIAN BOURBON 
STRAIGHT WHISKEY

We source an amazing 
three year barrel-aged 
99% corn, straight 
bourbon and finish it 
with our 1350 magic 
and Rocky Mountain 
water. The heavy corn 
mash leaves a sweetness 
on the finish while the 
maturity of the bourbon 
helps to convert 
non-whiskey drinkers to 
believers after tasting. 
80 Proof

MINUTEMAN 
VODKA

Made from 
Colorado sugar 
beets, the 
Minuteman is 
unlike any vodka 
on the market, craft 
distillery or 
otherwise. Clean, 
mellow with a 
touch of sweetness 
and low ethanol 
afterburn. 
80 Proof
Gluten free

OLD BLOOD 
& GUTS’ 
STRAWBERRY 
VODKA

Made from real 
strawberries and 
our sugar beet 
vodka. You will 
immediately taste 
the natural 
flavors of this 
in-house favorite.
80 Proof
Gluten free, 
no artificial flavors 
no additives

BLUEJACKET
RUM

A gentle, sweet and 
inviting molasses 
rum aroma follows 
through in flavor 
from start to finish 
without the heat 
found in 
traditional 
imported rums.
80 Proof
Gluten free

FLEET ADMIRALS’ 
BARREL AGED RUM

Aged in bourbon 
barrels to create a 
smooth, sipping rum. 
Molasses and burnt 
sugar tickles the nose 
while an enjoyable 
dance of caramel and 
butterscotch tease 
your tongue on the 
finish. This is a pure 
rum. No added 
sugars, thickeners or 
coloring.
80 Proof


